
Adherence to Minimum Operating Schedule 

 Station WQHA was silent, under previous ownership, from February 17, 2014 through 

June 29, 2014. Western New Life assumed ownership of the station June 6, 2014 and within 

three (3) weeks of consummation, it returned WQHA to broadcast operations. On September 20, 

2017, Puerto Rico was devastated by Hurricane Maria. The WQHA tower was broken in two. 

Station WQHA was silent from September 20, 2017 until July 1, 2018, when the station resumed 

broadcast operations under the terms of an FCC-issued STA. 


